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Comments: I'm an Alaskan native who has used the chugach national forest my whole life. In my opinion it's the

most beautiful area we have in south central alaska to ride. I have enjoyed countless family trips to multiple of the

areas that we ride. I rode my first snow machine in turanigan. Some of my families best memories together are at

the top of the pass. I believe they should even open up more areas for us to ride. If they would do that it would

make everything even better beaches if eoilsnt be as crowded anymore and people would be more spread out.

Snowmaching doesn't hurt anything as long as there's enough snow, and hasn't that worked very well since it

was put into place, that there has to be a minimum snow depth. Also it's not like the people back there ruin

anything or disturb the people that come skiing on the motorized side of the pass even though they have their

complete own side that motors aren't allowed to go on. Most of them ride sleds back there to ski. Why should

skiers get full access to everything and snowmachiers don't?


